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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

January 1st New Year’s Day 

January 4th Chase the Ace Starts  

January 8th  Minor Hockey Day 

January 12th  Advance Poll  3-7pm Town Office  

January 19th  Municipal By-Election  8am to 9 pm Town Office 

February 12th Lion’s Club Valentine’s Day Dinner 5pm  Community Hall 

February 14th  Valentine’s Day  

February 21st  Family Day 

May 1st  Blingo 

July 1st -3rd  Eatonia Centennial  

January 2022 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

Closed Monday Jan 3rd 
Cl 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed January 1st 2022 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
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PET LICENSES 
 

 Please renew your licenses by  

January 31, 2022 

 If your pet already has a license, please 

remember to bring the license number when  

you come in to renew. 
 

Spayed or Neutered $15.00/each 

Not Spayed or Neutered $20.00/each 

 

  
EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 
                                                          Monday, January 3rd        

Monday, January 17th 

Monday, January 31st  

 

  
 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday, January 13th       
Thursday, January 27th 

 
 
  
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

TAXES 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2022 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to Municipal tax 

payments made during that month: 
 

January – 6% 

February – 5% 

March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 
 

If you have any questions feel free to  

call the office 

 

BUSINESS LICENSES 
 

The town office will be mailing out notices.  
 

Thank you in advance for your payment. 

UTILITY ACCOUNT OVERDUE INTEREST 

As per Bylaw No. 13/21, effective January 1, 2022, the 

interest rate for outstanding utility accounts over 30 days 

will be 5% per month.  This has increased from 2% per 

month.   

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising 

digital sign to advertise your business needs, 

community events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, 

reunions and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business 

Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          
*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of 

booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Viv Verm at 

306-967-2101 if you have any questions or if you 

would like to discuss your options. 

 

 

To everyone who dropped off Cards and Treats for the 

Christmas season! It is truly appreciated. 

We wish you all the best in 2022 

Town Council and Staff 
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(Section 84(b) of the Act) 

 
Notice of Advance Poll  

Town of Eatonia 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that provision has been made for an Advance Poll for the municipal by-election of: 
 

Councillor 
 

Voting will take place on  
Wednesday, January 12th, 2022 between the hours of 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 
Town of Eatonia Office 

 202 Main Street   
Eatonia, Saskatchewan 

 
Dated at Eatonia, Saskatchewan this 20th day of December, 2021. 

 
Cheryl Bailey 

Returning Officer 

 
VOTER IDENTIFICATION WILL BE REQUIRED TO VOTE 

 

(Section 81 of the Act) 

 
Notice of Poll  

Town of Eatonia 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that a Poll will be held for the municipal by-election for the following position: 
 

Councillor 
 

Voting will take place on  
Wednesday, the 19th day of January, 2022 between the hours of 

9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the following polling place: 
 

Town of Eatonia Office 
 202 Main Street    

Eatonia, Saskatchewan  
 

I will declare the results of the election at the Town Office, 202 Main Street on the 20th day of January, 2022, from 
the hour of 9:30 a.m. 

 
Dated at Eatonia, Saskatchewan this 20th day of December, 2021. 

 

Cheryl Bailey 
Returning Officer 

 
VOTER IDENTIFICATION WILL BE REQUIRED TO VOTE 
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                                                                           TOWN OF EATONIA 
MUNICIPAL BY-ELECTION 

WHO CAN VOTE 
A person is eligible to vote in the town municipal election if he/she meets the following requirements on  
By-election Day:  

 At least 18 years old on election day; 

 A Canadian citizen; 

 A resident of Saskatchewan for at least 6 consecutive months immediately preceding by-election day; AND EITHER 

o A resident of the municipality for at least 3 consecutive months immediately preceding the day of the by-election; OR  
o An owner of assessable land for at least 3 consecutive months immediately preceding the day of the by-election.  

ACCEPTABLE VOTER IDENTIFICATION  
 The purpose of the voter ID requirements is to maintain the integrity of local election processes.  Your name and address must appear in some 
form on your voter identification documents.  Bringing proper identification will ensure your voice is heard and will help your local election run as 
smoothly as possible.   
 
A voter shall provide to the election officials one of the following to prove his/her identity:  

 One piece of identification issued by the Government of Canada, the Government of Saskatchewan, a municipality or a government 
agency that contains a photograph of the voter and his/her name and address;  

 Two pieces of information prescribed in The Local Government Election Regulations, 2015 each of which establishes the voter’s name and 
at least one of which establishes the voter’s address.   

 
For a complete list of acceptable identification view Appendix D – Table 1 page 76-78 of The Local Government Election Regulations, 2015 or stop 
by the town to view the list.   
 
A Canadian passport is not an acceptable form of photo identification because it does not contain your address.  However, a Canadian passport can 
be used as identification if paired with another document that has your name and address on it.   
 
VOUCHING 
If you do not have acceptable ID but are accompanied by another voter who has acceptable ID and is entitled to vote at the same polling place, you 
can be vouched for by that individual using the form available at the polling station from an election officiation.   
 
Please Note:  

 A voter with acceptable ID may only vouch for one other person, except for immediate family members living at the same address as the 
voucher.   

 A person who has been vouched for cannot vouch for another voter.  

 Election officials, candidates and candidate’s agents are prohibited from vouching.  
For more information about vouching please stop by the town office.   
 
POLL INFORMATION 
An advance poll will be held on Wednesday, January 12, 2022 between the hours of 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at:  

Town of Eatonia Office 
202 Main Street 

Eatonia, Saskatchewan 
 
Election Day is Wednesday, January 19, 2022. Voting will take place between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. at:  

Town of Eatonia Office 
202 Main Street 

Eatonia, Saskatchewan 
 
CANDIDATES 
These are the following candidates running for the office of Councillor for the Town of Eatonia.  You may only vote for one candidate for Councillor.   

Darren Donald 
Kevin Stevens 
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We are currently looking for part-time child care for 

our 1 year old son starting immediately.  

This will be 3 days a week from 8am to 5pm. 
 

If interested, please contact Rianne at (306) 460-4855.  

 

Bredy’s Country Store 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday- Thursday 

 6:30am to 7:00pm 

Friday: 6:30am to 8:00pm 

Saturday: 9:00am to 8:00pm 

Sunday: 12:00pm to 6:00 pm 
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Winter is officially upon us, and one has to sit 

back and wonder where the year went!  We have 

been spending time decorating the home for the 

Christmas season, with the helping hands of Marie 

Smith, Janine Specht, Naomi Green, Gail Morgan, 

Del Price and Darlene Olson.  I hope I didn’t miss 

anyone!  The tree in our Activity room features 

all decorations made with Marie and the residents 

of EOL past and present.  It was touching to go 

down memory lane, remembering.  A special 

thank you to Candy Ashford and family for 

decorating the Nursing Station and Dining room!  

Your fireplace is amazing! The centre pieces are 

beautiful, and the subject of conversation at 

every mealtime!    

Over the past few weeks, we have been enjoying 

Christmas parties held by the church ladies.  

Annette Palmer along with Jan Stusrud and Carol 

Schaeffer had a Christmas service along with 

caroling.  Marie Smith and Janine Specht with the 

help of Linda Radies and Naomi Green hosted a 

Christmas Party with Bryan Swan, Dennis 

Kanesevich and Heather Bews providing the 

entertainment!                                           

Anna Jensen’s birthday was also celebrated that 

day, with delicious cheesecake!  Anne Davey and 

Brenda Hoffman hosted an afternoon of good 

food, good music and good fellowship!  They 

somehow even managed to get Santa Claus to 

stop by and hand out gifts!  A huge thank you to 

all of you for taking time to spread the Christmas 

Spirit at EOL!   

 

Artur Zbercha is a new volunteer at our 

home.  He had started his work experience 

here before Covid put an end to it.  He is 

coming in on weekends to do exercises with 

the residents!  Thank you, Artur!   

Trivia is an activity that is thoroughly 

enjoyed by the residents.  Thank you to 

Lynne Becker and Carol Schaeffer for coming 

in and leading this while we are searching 

for a new Activity Director.  Also thank you 

to Linda Radies for calling BINGO. So 

appreciated!  

Several of the residents went on the bus one 

evening for the Christmas Light Tour!  It was 

so nice to see them all so excited to do this, 

even though it was pretty cold outside.  

They warmed up with hot chocolate when 

they got back 

Welcome to Charlene Coventry who is our 

new hairdresser!  So happy that you have 

joined our team!   

So, in closing—on behalf of the residents, 

staff and Board of Directors we thank 

everyone who has dropped off goodies for 

us!  We also thank everyone for being kind 

and cooperative with our Covid rules. It 

means a lot to us that you care enough to 

keep us all safe and healthy!   

We would like to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a Blessed New Year!!   

Stay safe out there!! 
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JANUARY REC NEWS 
 St. John Ambulance First Aid Kits $45 

Orders can be placed till Friday, January 21.    

Call the Rec Office 306-460-7130 for more 

information. 


